
Dear Student, 

You may have already provided your high school transcripts in order to be to be accepted to the 
College.  If the transcripts you provided were in-progress and did not include a high school graduation 
date, or if the transcripts were considered unofficial because they were not in a sealed envelope, you 
will need to provide the Office of Admissions with a final, official high school or GED transcript for 
financial aid purposes.  Although you may have already received a financial aid award notification, 
financial aid will NOT disburse funds without an official, final high school or GED transcript on file.  If you 
are in high school and graduating this year, you will need to provide your final, official transcript once 
your graduation date is posted in order to satisfy this requirement. Additional copies of in-progress or 
unofficial transcripts will not satisfy this requirement. If you have questions, please contact the Office of 
Admissions at admissions@fsw.edu. 

Thank you 

Office of Student Financial Aid. 

Florida SouthWestern State College, an equal access institution, prohibits discrimination in its employment, programs and activities based on race, sex, 
gender identity, age, color, religion, national origin, ethnicity, disability, pregnancy, sexual orientation, marital status, genetic information or veteran 
status. Questions pertaining to educational equity, equal access or equal opportunity should be addressed to the College’s Title IX Coordinator/Equity 
Officer/504 Coordinator: Jana Sabo; Room S-213; 8099 College Parkway SW, Fort Myers, FL 33919; (239) 489-9051; Jana.sabo@fsw.edu. FSW online 
anonymous reporting www.fsw.edu/report. Inquiries/complaints can be filed with the Title IX Coordinator/Equity Officer online, in person, via mail, via 
email, or with the US Department of Education, Office of Civil Rights, Atlanta Office: 61 Forsyth St. SW Suite 19T70, Atlanta, GA 30303-8927.  


